

NR_key_name: 6849097DDA007D8785256260004572AE
SendTo: CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo:
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Noelle Gray/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 10/25/1995
DisplayDate_Time: 8:41:25 AM
ComposedDate: 10/25/1995
ComposedDate_Time: 8:38:33 AM
Subject: Re: USSS documents at NARA II
Is there any action I should take on this (example moving the records to the correct database)? To: Jeremy Gunn/ARRBcc: Joan Zimmerman/ARRB, Noelle Gray/ARRB From: Joseph Freeman/ARRB Date: 10/24/95 09:54:27 AMSubject: USSS documents at NARA IIKris of NARA checked (out at NARA II) the seven USSS documents that were listed on our database as "open", but which came back to us on the list of recommended postponements in the USSS letter of 10/20. Of the seven, three were in fact open at NARA II (consistent with our database) and four were not, with withdrawal slips attached to the RIF in the box at College Park (consistent with the USSS understanding of the document's status). I have given the RIF's for the seven documents to Joan.
Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: